
 

 

10th February 2021  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

RE: REAL MADRID FOOTBALL TOUR 2021 
 
Unfortunately, due to the ongoing situation, we feel that we have no other choice but to cancel the Real 
Madrid 2021 tour. This is the most sensible option due to the uncertainty surrounding travel in the current 
pandemic. 
 
I understand this this decision will be a disappointment to your child, and I can assure you that this is not a 
decision that has been made lightly. We will look to reimburse you for the trip as soon as the school has 
received a refund from the insurance company. I must stress the school will do its best to recover all monies 
paid as quickly as possible, although this may take several weeks. Any monies already paid will be reimbursed 
via ParentPay.  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
        
Mr R Maidment       
Mr R Maidment 
Trip Leader 
 


